Announcement

25th SouthEast Asian Zoos & Aquarium Association (SEAZA)
Conference, 12-17 November 2017 at City of Manila, Philippines

MEMBERS & AFFILIATES
SOUTHEAST ASIAN ZOOS & AQUARIUMS
ASSOCIATION

Dear SEAZA Colleagues and Friends,
Peace!

On behalf of SEAZA President, Dr. Phan Viet Lam, and PHILZOOS President, Mr. Joaquin Gaw,
we are cordially inviting all zoological institution members and affiliates of SEAZA to the 25th
SEAZA Conference to be held in the City of Manila, Philippines on 12-17 November 2017.

The 25th SEAZA Conference theme is, “CELEBRATING LIFE! Southeast Asian Zoos and Aquari-
ums bringing nature closer to people and people closer to nature”. The 2017 SEAZA Conference
aims to highlight the importance of zoological institutions in the Southeast Asian region as pri-
mary centers for wildlife and nature appreciation and the preservation of everything living.

For this year’s conference, we have decided to offer a uniform discounted conference fee OF
US$ 250.00 for SEAZA Members and Affiliates as well as to all zoological institutions under
SEAZA-affiliated Zoo Associations. Regular conference fee is US$ 400.00.

Click here to download the official invitation for all SEAZA Institutional Members and Affiliates,
for your reference and perusal.

Also Click here to download the 25th SEAZA Conference Prospectus, for your reference and
perusal.

For more information regarding registration, abstract submission, conference program and ven-
ues, please visit the 25th SEAZA Conference official website at www.seaza.ph.

For inquiries or concerns, please contact the 25th SEAZA Conference Secretariat at seaza.ph@
gmail.comor the PHILZOOS Secretariat at philzoos.org@gmail.com.

Maraming salamat po at Mabuhay!

“Celebrating Life!... Southeast Asian Zoos & Aquariums bringing nature closer to people and
people closer to nature”
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